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January 10, 2019 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
To: All Offerors 

 

Re: RFP # 005-0-2019HV Vending Machine Service (Drinks only) 

 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

 

Please be advised that the evaluation committee has completed the evaluation of the above referenced 

Request for Proposal (RFP). Based on the evaluation of the RFP, the Proposals submitted by Pepsi  

Beverages Company and Coca-Cola Bottling Company were determined to provide the best 

value to NNPS, in accordance with the terms of the solicitation.  It is the intention of NNPS to award 

a contract to Pepsi  Beverages Company and Coca-Cola Bottling Company. 
 
 

On behalf of Newport News Public Schools (NNPS), I would like to thank you for your interest 

in offering Vending Machine Service to NNPS and your participation in the procurement process. 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (757) 591-4560 or 

hector.vazquez1@nn.k12.va.us 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hector Vazquez, 

Buyer 

Newport News Public Schools 


